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To whom it may concern: 

The Municipality of Brockton appreciates that Fairtax Grants & Incentives presented us with funding opportunities 

outside of our awareness, assisting our municipality in being more successful in grant applications than ever before. 

Prior to our partnership with Fairtax, our Municipality was unaware of several funding opportunities available in 

Canada.  

Our Funding Specialist Lynda Rickard kept our team members up to date with deadlines, information requests, 

review process milestones and provided an informed perspective on the Canadian funding landscape. 

Lynda identified a range of grants and funding opportunities that our municipality was eligible for, but had not 

had the time or resources to pursue.  Fairtax is skilled at making the daunting programming application process 

seem less overwhelming for our team, who have limited time available to dedicate to such an important area of 

development. 

We are very happy with our specialist Lynda Rickard’s performance, as well as Fairtax’s initiative in introducing 

government funding into our overall strategy. Fairtax has provided a level of knowledge and expertise that would 

be very difficult to duplicate on our own. 

We would recommend Fairtax’s services to any Municipality who is considering out sourcing this critical function. 

 

Regards,

Trish Serratore


